
SUEZ Gary S. Prettyman
Senior Director - Regulatory Business
461 From Road, Suite 400
Paramus, NJ 07652
lel201-784-7083
'fax201-750-5728
email Gary. Prettyman@suez-na.com

Via Electronic Filino

November 16,2017

The Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

SUBJEGT: SUEZ Water Owego-Nichols lnc.
Acquisition of Forest Park Water Company, lnc',
Hilltop Meadows Water-Works Corp., and Misty Hills Water Corp
Case No. 16-W-0017

Tariff Filing

Dear Secretary Burgess:

Pursuant to the Order Authorizing Transfer of Assets issued and effective May 22,2017, the

Company has updated P.S.C. No. 1 - Water to reflect the addition of Forest Park Water Company,

lnc., Hilltop Meadows Water-Works Corp., and Misty Hills Water Corp.

Very truly yours,

Gary. S. Prettyma
Sr. Director - Regulatory Business

Attachments

C. Graziano
K. Ruggiero
V. Chalanick, NYSPSC
A. Timbrook, NYSPSC

cc:

Head office - 461 From Road, Suite 400, Paramus, NJ 07652 - Tel: (201) 767-9300 - www.unitedwater.com

Received: 11/16/2017


